
Sir, madam: 
 
 
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly 
needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
 
We’d grown up renting as students and now as adults renting to students forever in 
Narragansett and feel it is very unfair and snobby. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Scott 
_______ 
Scott J. Summer 
ss@scottsummer.com 
Cell 401-965-7771 
100 Woodbridge Dr  
East Greenwich, RI  02818 
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